State of Rhode Island and Providence Plantations

DEPARTMENT OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

72 Pine Street, Providence, R.I. 02903 (401) 274-4400

Jeffrey B. Pine, Attorney General

October 13, 1993

Ms. Pam Palumbo Office of Secretary of State 100 North Main Street Providence, RI 02903

Dear Ms. Palumbo:

I am writing to inform you that the penalties assessed for non-filing of annual reports by the Rhode Island Department of the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War are hereby waived. Kindly initiate whatever activity is necessary to reinstate this non-profit corporation charter.

If you have any questions concerning the above, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Very truly yours,

David J. Flanagan

Special Assistant Attorney General

DJF:ncp 0262H/10